
 

 19th April 2024 

Dear Parents and Families, 

We hope that you had a good break and wish you all a happy Easter. 

It was lovely to welcome the children back to school on Monday and they have quickly 

settled into their routine. The summer term is always a busy one with trips, national       

assessments, productions and the Year 6 residential visit.   

Your children are able to wear summer uniform now, a reminder of what that looks like is 

in this newsletter. 

Enjoy the weekend. 

God bless,  

Mrs Vassallo and Staff 

This Sunday is known as ‘Good Shepherd’ Sunday 

Jesus said, “I am the good shepherd: the good shepherd is one who lays down his 

life for his sheep. The hired man, since he is not the shepherd and the sheep do not 

belong to him, abandons the sheep and runs away as soon as he sees a wolf coming, 

and then the wolf attacks and scatters the sheep; this is because he is only a hired 

man and has no concern for the sheep. I am the good 

shepherd; I know my own and my own know me, just as 

the Father knows me and I know the Father; and I lay 

down my life for my sheep. The Father loves me, because I 

lay down my life in order to take it up again. No one takes 

it from me; I lay it down of my own free will, and, as it is in 

my power to lay it down, so it is in my power to take it up 

again; and this is the   command I have been given by my 

Father.”  

Adapted from John 10:11-18 



 

Measles- information from the UK Health Protection Agency 

The UKHPA is concerned about the increase in measles cases in the past two 

months, and particularly in London.  Here is some information for you. 

A reminder that your child now has the option of wearing the summer uniform. 

Girls—Checked yellow summer dress (not the playsuit version of the dress), white or grey 

socks. The girls may choose to wear skin colour fitted shorts under the dress if they want. 

Boys—Grey shorts, white short sleeve shirt, grey socks and tie. 

Both girls and boys must wear shoes, not trainers or boots. 

Please ensure everything is clearly labelled, as too much time is spent trying to reunite         

children with non labelled school uniform. 



Safeguarding 

The wellbeing of our children is of paramount importance to all staff. Should any parent have a 

concern regarding a child’s wellbeing, please inform the school’s Designated Safeguarding 

officer: Mrs P Mitchener.  

We also have three Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officers: Mrs Davern, Mrs Mooney and 

Mrs Vassallo. In cases where school staff have concerns, they have a statutory duty to discuss 

the issue with one of the Designated Safeguarding Officers to seek further advice.  

Please look at the following links to help you protect your children whilst they are online. We 

know that this is an area that parents often find confusing and ask us for support with. 

  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#children 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/inappropriate-explicit-
content/ 

Cafod/Green Club are taking part in 
the Big Battery Hunt, could all families 

please bring their batteries to school to 
recycle.  

The Big Battery Hunt is a nationwide battery 
recycling programme for schools funded by 

Duracell. Its aim is to increase the number of 
batteries currently being recycled in the UK. 

Pupils are challenged to collect as many   
batteries as they can, encouraging their       

communities to do the same. We are only    
collecting AAA   AA   C AND D batteries . 

St Chad’s is on the leader board. We are the 

100th best school in the country - but we can 

do better than that! 

Recycling Champions! 

If you had a clear out of clothes, books 

or toys during the holiday, we have a 

place for them! There is a large, red   

recycling bank near the entrance to the 

school; by donating you help the envi-

ronment and also help to generate 

some funding for 

the school. If you 

have any ques-

tions, the ladies in 

the office can help. 

                    School Photos 

The photographer will be in school next Friday, 26th April, to take class 

photos. These are a lovely reminder of your child at this point in their 

school career. Please ensure that your child comes to school that day and is in correct 

school uniform. Please do not mix winter and summer uniform                                      

(no tights with summer dresses). 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#children
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/inappropriate-explicit-content/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/inappropriate-explicit-content/


 

St Elizabeth  

St Martha Rosie, Jazelle 

St John Paul Mathilda, Joseph 

St John Bosco Jermaine, Emmanuel 

St Catherine Jayden, Michael 

St Martin Elvis, Michaela 

St James Joshua, Amadiwa 

St Andrew Michelle, Ella 

St Therese Royale, Kyran 

St Brigid Jazz-Rae, Faith 

Gospel Value 

Forgiveness 

St Elizabeth  

St Martha Divine, Louis, Joaquim 

St John Paul Onyx, Taylor, Choyce 

St John Bosco Elisha, Moyin 

St Catherine Georgia, Noah B 

St Martin James, Arianna, Dave 

St James Ruby, Alison, JR 

St Andrew Kayla, Zofia, Ezra 

St Therese Rocio, Caleb, Alexander 

St Brigid Vware, Jordan, Celestine 

Monday 22nd April  

Tuesday 23rd April  

Wednesday 24th April  

Thursday 25th April Yr6 PGL Meeting 4:30-5:00 –Parents only 

Friday 26th April School photos 

Next week at St Chad’s 

Attendance 

Regular attendance at school is vital so that children can 

progress in their learning and friendships.  

If your child is unwell, please leave a message on the answer 

phone or email the office by 8am. The office staff check reg-

isters and must follow up on any unexplained absences by 

9.15am, so your cooperation with this is appreciated. 

Routine medical and dental appointments should be sched-

uled for outside school time. Holidays in school time cannot 

be authorised.  

St John Paul and St Brigid are our best                             

attenders this week- well done! 



Online Safety 
Please follow the link below to find online  
safety advice and information guides         
regarding keeping children safe when online, 
gaming, screen time, digital resilience and        
cyberbullying. 
A gentle reminder: to access social media 
platforms, including WhatsApp and You 
Tube, the minimum age is at least 13 years, 
and in most cases, 16 years. Please ensure 
the appropriate parental controls have been 
set on all devices children have access to - 
this may include your own phone.   
  

Internet Matters e-safety information and 
resources 

  
  

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/esafety-leaflets-resources/?_gl=1*prn4li*_up*MQ..&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI5aXfyMObhAMVHEhBAh0WoQhoEAAYASAAEgJfH_D_BwE
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/esafety-leaflets-resources/?_gl=1*prn4li*_up*MQ..&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI5aXfyMObhAMVHEhBAh0WoQhoEAAYASAAEgJfH_D_BwE

